

Minutes for the August 3, 2011, CERES Production Oversight Board Meeting

Meeting began at 1:00 p.m. in Building 1250 Room 116.

Meeting Notes

There were no comments or corrections on the minutes from the last meeting.

Announcements

1. Noah Ryan will give a presentation on the work he did this summer on Tuesday, August 9, at 9:00 a.m. at 1 Enterprise.

Open Action Items

1. Discuss the ISCCP-D2like-FlxDay/Nit file names with Dave Doelling. (2/16/11 – Jonathan)
2. Provide answers to Raja's questions she emailed recently. (3/16/11 – Jonathan)
3. Send a list to Chris Harris of blades that don't have \$OSTYPE and \$HOST set so they can be set properly on all blades. (8/3/11 – Nelson)

SCCR Discussion (SCCRs that have been submitted or updated since the last meeting)

Perl_Lib 846 – Updated to document module to support exit codes.

Instrument 857 – Delta delivery to correct ED environment variable. Already approved, delivered, released, and promoted.

MOA 858 – Delta delivery to correct a script for CER12.1P1. Already approved, delivered, released, and promoted.

CERESlib 859 – Will include new exit codes, correction for \$OSTYPE and \$HOST, and Inversion Edition4 updates.

TISA Averaging 860 – Archive Edition2.6 SSF1-deg and SYN1-deg files.

TISA Averaging 861 – Delta delivery to correct total solar irradiances ancillary file. Already approved, delivered, released, and promoted.

Inversion 862 – Moving calculations to generate some ancillary data files to CERESlib.

There were no issues identified, so these SCCRs will be approved.

NCT4

Rich is compiling a list of files missing from the NCT4 test. The list will be sent to Pat Earl so she can request that the files be resent.

Systems

Power outage/down time still scheduled to start the afternoon of Friday, August 19.

Status of Open SCCRs

859 – August 12 delivery date.

846 – August 19 delivery date.

740 – Dale delivering new expected output files for 2.4P1. Best case scenario for release is August 8.

770 – Still planning to deliver August 12. Code is still being modified so delivery might slip a week to allow time for testing prior to delivery.
855 – Rich still testing. If test results are good then the delivery is on schedule for August 5.
856 – Delivery on schedule for August 12.
809 – Angel running test cases. Update to superscript needed before running 2-day and 1-month test cases.
814 – Working with Thomas on scripts for 2P3 and 4P2. Nelson still working on 1P4 and 1P5.
763 – No update.
804 – Updated scripts were delivered yesterday.
801 – On hold.

Additions to the Posted Reports

Toolkit

Toolkit 5.2.18 expected to be available this month.

CERESlib

No updates to status report.

Perl Lib

No updates to status report.

CERES Processing System

No updates to status report.

Instrument

New FM5 gains will be delivered before launch freeze date.

ERBE-like

FM5 SCCs now created and will be delivered after SCCR 740 is promoted.

Clouds

Most recovered from SCF2 crash. Created data for Norman and Victor.

Convolution

No updates to status report.

Inversion

No updates to status report.

SARB

Working with Flash to coordinate MOA they want to use.

TISA Gridding & GGEO

No updates to status report.

TISA Averaging

Helping Moguo to validate ISCCP-Flux, and helping Dave with a paper.

Not recovered from SCF2 crash yet.

Production Processing Database/Automation

Liz finished first cut at PR request page. Lisa is reviewing and will ask the subsystem folks to review sometime soon.

Ordering Tool

No updates to status report.

FM5

Launch may slip a few weeks.

Meeting ended at 2:16 p. m.